
Informatics Jamboree
The School of Informatics held its annual Jamboree on Friday
26th April.

The day is a social gathering for staff and their families to
come along and take part in activities such as a silent disco,
a tango class, a pub quiz, arts and crafts, board games.  This
all followed with a ceilidh in the evening. There was also a
visit from alpacas who greeted us at George Square.

The Staff Pride Network had their first stall at the jamboree
last year, and this year it was even bigger and brighter than
before.  It  was  extremely  well  attended  and  hopefully  our
message was passed across successfully.

Carol Dow (carol.dow@ed.ac.uk)
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